

Kader Academy

Staindrop Drive, Acklam, Middlesbrough, TS5 8NU
Tel: 01642 286599
Principal: Mrs A Mitchinson



Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Performances Update

It is with huge regret that our Christmas Performances will have to be virtual again this year at Kader. Sadly, we will not be able to welcome you into school to watch the shows.

We know that you will all be incredibly disappointed as are we, but an increase in cases in both school and the community have forced this difficult decision to be made for the safety of our staff, children and our community.

This does not mean that the children will miss out in school. There will still be lots of lovely Christmas activities going on in all year groups including the Christmas parties.

Christmas jumper day will be on Friday 10th December, children can come to school in Christmas themed non-uniform. Instead of asking for a monetary donation we are suggesting that children bring in a small Christmas contribution to the Food Bank.

Reception will be singing outside their classroom on Wednesday 8th December at 2:40. We would like to invite parents to come and watch them singing.

The Year 5 & 6 Carol Concert will still be going ahead outside the front of the school at 4pm on 14th December.

Like last year, we will be sending out links to view the Christmas Performances via the PA Connect App for you and your family to enjoy. The children and staff have been working hard on the shows and we can't wait for you to see them.

I hope that you understand that this has not been an easy decision for us to make, please be assured that as a school we will do our best to make the run up to Christmas as special as we can.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs A. Mitchinson



